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Woohoo!  
Two Snohomish County teams participated in last weekend’s state 
livestock judging contest!  Our Intermediate team took second place, 
and our Senior team placed fourth!  Thank you, Marlin Newhouse, for 
coaching these hard-working youth! 

New Stuff: 
Enrollment Closes July 31st! 
4-H Online will close for annual cleanup on August 1st.  The very last day to enroll for the current 4-H year is July 
31st.  If you are a certified volunteer who hasn’t enrolled yet, please visit https://v2.4honline.com . 

4-H Hall of Fame Nominations Extended to August 1st 
All state-level award nominations are due by August 1 to Tony Dell at adell@wsu.edu. You will find all 
nomination forms, including criteria for nomination, at https://extension.wsu.edu/4h/for-volunteers/wastate-
volunteer-recognition/. 

Outstanding 4-H Exhibitor Award Applications Due Aug. 1st 
Senior level 4-H members who have exhibited at the Evergreen State Fair at least two years are invited to apply 
for the most prestigious of fair awards:  Outstanding 4-H Exhibitor.  Finalists will be interviewed by a panel of 
dignitaries on August 22nd.  Apply by August 1st to be considered!  

•  Outstanding Exhibitor Award (pdf)  (Word doc) 

4-H Council Meeting July 13th 
The next meeting of the Snohomish County 4-H Council will be Wednesday, July 13th, at 7 p.m.  This will be a 
hybrid meeting, which means anyone who would like to attend in person, in the Willis Tucker Park office, rather 
than by Zoom, should let us know, as space will be limited to avoid crowding, and we’ll need to meet you at the 
door.  Please contact Beth at beth.wangen@wsu.edu or 425-320-9971 by noon to reserve an in-person spot. 

To attend virtually, find the joining info here.

Reporting 4-H Volunteer Time  
WSU’s new system for recording volunteer time is now engaged!  GivePulse is being used by WSU and across 
Extension to track a multitude of volunteer efforts.  Let’s show them what 4-H volunteers are doing to make the 
world a better place!  The first step is to claim your account.   Enrolled volunteers should have received an e-
mail on July 22nd from Washington State University | GivePulse notification@givepulse.com. 

Please click the blue button that says, “Claim Your Account” to take the first step.  (There is unfortunately an 
unfinished-looking bit after that.  Sorry.  It’s legitimate, in spite of that oversight.) 

Those who desire more detailed instructions are welcome to watch the how-to videos at 
https://extension.wsu.edu/4h/for-volunteers/volunteer-training/  
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